
Thank You For Your Understanding & Cooperation

Covid-19 
Shopping Protocols 

If you have 
symptoms related 
to Covid-19, please 
do not enter our 

facilities.

Last Updated: October 2020

We have 
implemented  

an hourly cleaning 
regime.

We are limiting the number 
of customers in our store 

when required to help with 
physical distancing.

Physical distancing 
is required 2 metres (6 ft).

Please respect our 
staff at all times as 
we are doing our 
BEST under these 

circumstances.

Can’t shop in-store?
You can order your groceries 

anytime it’s convenient for you 
at www.shop.igabc.com.

Quantity limits  
are applied to 
certain items.

We are now 
accepting Returns  
& issuing Refunds.

Face-Coverings will 
be Required while 

Shopping in 
IGA Stores in BC.

Please do not place 
re-useable bags on the 
check out counter, and 

customers must pack their 
own re-useable bags.

We Are 
Accepting  
Re-useable Bags

We do not accept 
bottle returns with 

the exception of glass 
milk bottles.

One way signs  
are placed 

throughout the 
store to allow a 
safe shopping 

experience.

ONE WAY


